
ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 
Piraeus Bank announces that, post market closing today, it will release a trading update for its 
key financial figures for the second quarter of 2015.  
 
The full set of results for the first half 2015 will be published around the end of October 2015, 
on a date that will be disclosed via a new announcement. 
 
Present press release supersedes any previous relevant announcement. 
 


